
 

 

Reading 

We will be focusing on the book The Three Little Pigs 

by Mara Alperin.

  

 We have been creating a bag with items that we 

would be taking away with us on holiday and 

labelling them.  

Can you write a draw and picture and label the items 

that you would take to the beach.  

  

 

Additional Information 

 

 

School Trip – National Adventure Farm – 19th 

December 2023.  

 

Next week we are celebrating a wedding in 

Sunflowers.  

 

Over the next couple of weeks, you will receive 

your child’s costume letter for the Christmas 

play. Please can you bring in their costumes by 

Monday 4th December so we can practise our 

dress rehearsals.  

 

Please can you send in Middle of toilet rolls for 

children to make pigs from.  

Thank you       

 

 

 

Sunflowers Learning Update  

Friday 24th November 2023 

This week we have enjoyed starting our new topic “My local area”.  

We have learnt all about road safety and enjoyed our parent workshop.  

We have also created our amazing homes using junk model materials.  

Below are some home learning suggestions, please upload any home learning onto Famly.  

Mrs Price 

Maths 

We will be following the Maths, No Problem scheme. 

 

This week we are focusing on composition to 5. 

(Number bonds to 5) 

 

 

Can you write number sentences to 5.  

Example  

4 and 1 makes 5. (4+1=5)  

 

Phonics 

We are continuing Phase 2 Phonics and we will be 

practising our letter formation.  

Our sounds next week are:   

Z   zz qu   ch 

Please see attached Phonics sheet. 

 

Reading 

Books will go out to parents every Friday; we ask for 

books to be retuned on Monday.  

On Monday the children will choose a new LRC book 

to take home. 

We do expect parents to write in their reading 

records when you have read with your child at home.  

 

 


